
 

Friday 13th September  

Dear Parents & Carers:  

Today we held our first celebration           

assembly, it was lovely to celebrate so 

many achievements from outside of 

school. Our first  ‘Be Wise ‘and ‘Be Happy 

and Belong’ certificates we awarded. Well 

done to everyone you achieved one of 

these this week.  

Can I remind parents to park considerately 

and safely in the school carpark, avoiding 

the Danbury Outdoors car park completely. 

An ambulance was needed after school 

this week and if it had been around the 

end of the day it would be have been     

impossible  for it to access the site.  

Good luck to all the Danbury Park students 

taking the 11+ exam today.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Sam Jones 

House Point Winners:  

Congratulations to all Hawk Owls; winners  

of the House Point trophy  this 

week. I wonder which house 

will lift the trophy next week? 

 

Secondary School Admissions, 

I am sure you are already aware, but on  the 

12th of September the Essex high school 

applications opened to the parents of     

children currently in Year 6.  

You can apply for your child’s high school 

placement via:  http://www.essex.gov.uk/

admissions.  

The deadline for applications is 31st          

October. High schools will all the holding 

open evenings and tours in the coming 

https://www.danburypark.essex.sch.uk 

Please remember we are a nut free school.  

Please avoid  sending any items containing 

nuts in your child’s lunch box or for snack in 

Key Stage 2.  

 

As the weather is beginning to turn  

autumnal please send your child into 

school with a coat everyday.  



Owl’s Barn School Meals 

 

A Message from Mrs Long and Kipper! 

Instrumental lessons this week 

If your child was a new beginner this week 

and had their les-

son on a day you 

weren't expecting, 

please accept the 

apologies of Mrs 

Long's dog as he 

ate (amongst other 

things) the list of new starters and the 

waiting list. 

If your child is on the waiting list for lessons 

please could you email the office so Mrs 

Long can create a new list and ensure no 

one is missed? Kipper is very sorry!  

Dates for your diary: 

16/9—9am: Parent Coffee Morning, hall 

17/9—9am: Welcome to Year 3 meeting, 

Class D 

18/9—9am: Welcome to Year 2 meeting, 

hall 

20/9—9am: Welcome to Year 1 meeting, 

hall 

23/9: Year 6 Visit to Imperial War Museum 

23/9—Bags2School Collection Day 

30/9—Yr 6 Cyber Safety visit 

1/10—Class C visit to Colchester Castle 

2/10—Individual and siblings school photos  
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